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              17/04/23 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

It has been lovely to welcome the children back today. I hope that you have all had a restful break. I am 
writing to inform you of some key updates within the school.  
 
Friday 5th May 
 
We will be celebrating the King’s Coronation within school. From 2.00 we will be having a picnic outdoors 
which parents will be invited to. We will have some music and some children will be performing. We will be 
sending out a further letter with more detailed information this week.  
 
Tuesday 9th- Friday 12th May 
 
This is the week where pupils from year 6 will sit their statutory assessment tests in reading, maths and 
SPAG. The children will have tests each day. It is crucial that children are in this week otherwise they 
cannot be given a SATs grade. The information from the test is passed onto your child’s high school and is 
a way of celebrating some of their achievements at primary school. I hope that the attendance of all year 6 
pupils is excellent over the next three weeks as the children will be doing revision which will support them 
in sitting these tests.  
 
Intervention space 
 
As you can see we currently have some building work on the school grounds. We are having an 
intervention space built that will accommodate 15 pupils. Work will be carried out over this half term and 
we will be able to use this new building from June. On Tuesday 16th May, there will be a crane on the 
school grounds so we will have to change how the children come into school and exit on this day. More 
information will be provided nearer the time.  
 
Strike days 
 
You may be aware that the NEU have called 2 further strike days for teachers who are part of this union. 
These dates are 27th April and the 2nd May. At present, I do not know how your child’s class will be 
affected but I will send out further correspondence when this has been clarified.  
 
Clubs 
 
Clubs for the summer term will start the week beginning the 15th May. More information will be provided in 
the next few weeks about signing up.  
 
Many thanks 
Dr. Owen 


